“We strongly oppose changes to the slot and perimeter
rules at Reagan National Airport (DCA). The Federal
Aviation Administration and Metropolitan Washington
Airports Authority have expressed serious concerns
that adding flights at DCA will dramatically increase
passenger delays and erode the operational integrity
of the airport. Furthermore, inclusion of these provisions
endangers timely passage of critical FAA Reauthorization
legislation to improve the safety and efficiency of air
travel for the entire system.”



